
125TH ANNIVERSARY OF
CLASS TREE PLANTINGS 
This Arbor Day, we continue a
125 year tradition at UConn -

planting a class tree! Thanks to
votes by the Class of 2022, we
are planting a three-flowered

maple on the north side of
Wilbur Cross.

1-2pm
North side of Wilbur Cross

Help with history and come
plant with us:

GREEN RIBBONS DENOTE

 PAST CLASS TREES


